
Orange County
Sanitation District Construction Notice

Taft Avenue Sewer Improvement Project

Location: Taft Ave. from Glassell St. to Tustin St. 

Construction will be performed in sections along Taft Ave. 

When: Starting Mid-March 2025 and ongoing for a year. * 

Hours: Monday-Friday 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Occasional night and weekend work may be necessary. *

Impacts: 
Some turns may be temporarily restricted—please follow

posted signs and plan commute accordingly.

At least one lane will remain open for eastbound and

westbound traffic at all times.

Parking will be restricted near the construction zone.

Potential bus stop relocations.

Expect dust, noise, and increased activity near the

construction zone.

Traffic control measures will stay in place until each

section of the work is finished.

Stay Informed.
Follow us @OCSanDistrict

The Orange County Sanitation District (OC San) is a public agency that provides regional wastewater collection, treatment, and recycling services for approximately 2.6 million people in central
and northwest Orange County. OC San operates two facilities, 15 pump stations, almost 400 miles of regional sewer pipes, and treats more than 190 million gallons of wastewater each day.

CONTACT US
Community Liaison: (714) 378-2965
Email: constructionhotline@ocsan.gov

SCAN TO SIGN UP 
FOR PROJECT ALERTS
Or visit ocsan.gov/taft

The Taft Sewer Improvement Project is upgrading nearly two miles of regional sewer pipeline, increasing its size from 12-15 inches to 18-21
inches for better capacity and reliability. Crews will dig a trench approximately 20 feet deep to access and replace the existing pipe. 
We appreciate your patience during this essential work.

* All dates and times are subject to change due to operational factors or inclement weather. 
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